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To:  Kairos Family and General Population of Pender Correctional Institution


Please know the community of Kairos volunteers and churches we represent 
continue to  pray for you.   You are on our hearts and minds during our individual 
and collective prayer sessions.  We remain poised and ready to return to Pender 
County as soon as the authorities and the institution deem it safe for all to re-
turn.  At this stage we must rely on the Lord as all things are under His control 
and not ours. 


“Trust in the Lord with all your heart and lean not on your own understand-
ing” Proverbs 3:5-6 

We know that your movements are restricted due to the virus and with no visita-
tions, loneliness can be an issue.   We encourage you to pray with others that 
are nearby while keeping safe distances amongst yourselves.


Jesus said to His disciples “You will leave me all alone.  Yet I am not alone, 
for my Father is with me”  John 16:32 - I pray you feel Him with you also.    


There are many troubling situations occurring the world today and if we allow 
ourselves to be sucked into angry driven responses we only separate ourselves 
from what God’s intention for us.  His desire for us is to live in harmony with Him 
and one another. 


“In this world you will have trouble…..Take heart!  I have overcome the 
world”!  John 16: 33 

We hope to see you all as soon as we are able. Until then, may


“The Lord bless you and keep you; The Lord make his face shine upon you 
and be gracious to you. The Lord lift up His countenance upon you and give 
you peace.” Numbers 6:24-26 

Kairos Volunteer


